
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 28, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00am  
Worship – 10:15am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study – 6:00pm 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville. 
 

Farrah Pewitt, Jean & Josh, Jason, Wes, 
Kathy, Joyce, Donna. Praise for Dale and 
Brenda! 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 
April 28th – Wesley Mikel 
May 4th – Jackie Allemore 
 
Happy Anniversary! 
May 3rd – Steve & Jackie Allemore 
May 3rd – Dave & Sally Turko 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

 

"Come Let Us Worship and Bow Down" 

Psalm 22 
 

 

"Joyful, Joyful We Adore Thee" #1 
 

1 John 4:7-16 & John 15:5-8 

"I Love to Tell the Story" #297 

Acts 8:26-39 
 

 
“Did You Just See That???” 

"Here I Am Lord" Renew #149 
 

 

 

"There Shall Be Showers of Blessing" # 289



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

  

The Bulletin Board in the Hall is the hub for Jenkins information! 
 

Jenkins Family Food 
The Family Food Team helps with meals once a week when families might use a home 

cooked pick-me-up. Want to serve? Sign up! 
 

One Small Thing 
Serve the church by helping with small campus projects. 

 

Emergency Food Pantry 
We provide an emergency resource for those experiencing food insecurity.  

A list of needs is posted. Sign ups for items are requested due to room limitations. 
 

 

  

Do you have a child or a child family member who’d enjoy church camp? 
 

Dates are coming in for Crystal Springs! 
 

Junior Camp (rising 3rd to 6th graders) – July 7-12 

Middle School Camp (rising 7th to 9th graders) – July 14-19 

Senior Camp – More information to come! 
 

Crystal Springs Camp is located near Fayetteville, TN and is a 

ministry of the Tennessee Synod of the Cumberland 

Presbyterian Church. 

 

We are preparing for our next study! 

 
We have a couple more weeks studying 

Romans (or all the weeks you want if you 

want to watch past lessons online!). 

 

Do you have something you’d like to study 

next? Come the next two weeks and let’s 

talk about it. 

 
The new study will start soon!  

 

Do you need to contact the office? 

 
Our office is staffed during the Jenkins 

Day School year 9 am to 2 pm. 

 

Our number is 615.776.2339. 
 

Email: jenkinscpcoffice@gmail.com for 

general information 

or  

Jenkinscpcfinance@gmail.com to 

contact Jennifer directly. 

 


